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“Somewhere Over There.” 

The following letter has been received by Mrs. I M Higgins from 

her nephew, Dillon Edwards at Camp Edwards, Augusta, Ga. 

Dear Aunt: With much pleasure I will endeavor to answer your 

kind letter received a few days past. This leaves me just fine and 
dandy and I hope it will find you all O. K. I am getting by easy and 

not much work along now if it will just hold. Uncle Sam seems to 

be getting the best of the Germans now. I can’t help but think by 

1919 they will have enough war. 

Can’t ever tell we will leave probably we will move about August.  

Omar wrote me about his car, I expect he is having some fun this 

summer and I don’t blame him for we don’t know how soon the 
draft age will be lowered.  

Life is just what you make it, that is the trouble with the world. I 

think sometimes people are trying to live. 

Well Aunt it is supper time so I must close. Hoping to hear from 

you soon. With love to all. 

  


